Board of Assessor's Meeting Skaket Room June 24, 2013

Present: Tim Brady, Cindy Eagar and Nick Bono, Board. Ken Hull, Assessor

Board members Tim Brady and Nick Bono both have their appointments come up for renewal this July 1st. Tim Brady was suppose to be next year, so will ask the Clerk's office to appoint Tim for one year so that he is back on the correct 3 year cycle.

The Board signed a Sales Report Cover sheet for the LA-3 report. This form will allow the Assessor to sign for them on Gateway with the Department of Revenue.

MV Recommitments

2008 Motor Vehicle recommitment was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling \$22.50. Unanimous 3-0-0.

2007 Motor Vehicle recommitment was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling \$137.50. Unanimous 3-0-0.

RE Abatements

FY2013 Real Estate Abatement Report was reviewed and signed by the Board totaling \$563.64 and \$16.91 CPA. Unanimous 3-0-0.

A motion by Cindy Eagar and seconded by Tim Brady to go into Executive Session and not return to open session to discuss Chapter 61 abatement applications and exemptions per Chapter 61 Section 59 of the Mass. General Law. Tim Brady, yes. Cindy Eagar, yes. Nick Bono, yes. 5:00 pm.

